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Bryant, Kristen

Subject: FW:  Jenna Horner resignation from the Gainesville Art in Public Places Trust

From: Jenna Horner <jennaghorner@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 1, 2022 11:44 AM 
To: Etling, Russell H. <etlingrh@cityofgainesville.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Jenna Update 

Hello Russell!  

I hope this Email finds you well. I wanted to be in touch and first apologize for my absences at the meetings 
thus far for the public arts trust. I appreciate your patience with me.  

I am In the thick of starting a non profit called “Mindful Messages” - A mural movement in schools. The goal 
of Mindful Messages is to spread uplifting and unifying words and imagery in the school system starting 
through out the state of Florida.  

In order to stay grounded and on top of this new mission while managing my normal mural work load, I am 
afraid I will have to resign my placement of trusty on the board.  

I have loved the idea of being more involved in this way but sadly do not have the time or space for adding 
more to my plate at the moment. Thank you for the opportunity to serve our beautiful community and I hope to 
still be in to una dm work together in the future. 

 I am still here and available to reach out too for any assistance with muralist coming into town etc.  

Thank you, Jenna  

--  

JENNA HORNER ART  
www.jennahorner.com  
@j.hornerart  
352 514 2266  

Be kind to yourself, you matter. Be kind to others, they matter. 
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